
ANONYMOUS DONOR CONTRIBUTES $150,000
We have some truly great news to report amongst all the pandemic negatives.  A big-
hearted foundation has donated $150,000 to Restoring Hope Transplant House with 
the entirety of those funds going towards paying off the remainder of the mortgage 

which helps move us closer towards our ambitious expansion goals. 

While we have temporarily lost tens of thousands of dollars in operational revenue 
from significant losses in guest stays, postponed fundraisers, cancelled speaking 
engagements, meetings with foundations and corporations around the state and 

conventions due to this global pandemic, we are so excited with this news and can’t
wait to hit the ground running once life returns more to normal.  

We continue to work every day for the future of this house so that we can provide the 
greatest transplant related resource in the state of Wisconsin to families in need.  

Stay safer at home for now.  We will see you all very soon!
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